
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

May 12, 2021 

 
The Central Iowa Regional Transportation Planning Alliance (CIRTPA) will seek public input and comments on a 

request to amend the Federal Fiscal Years 2021-2024 Transportation Improvement Program (FFY 2021-2024 TIP).  

 

Jasper County Conservation and Warren County have requested the following revisions to the Federal Fiscal Year 
2021-2024 Transportation Improvement Program (FFY 2021-2024 TIP):      
 

Sponsor: Warren County 
Project: On S23, Over COTTON CREEK, S27 T74 R22 

Federal Aid Amount: $382,340 ($700,000) 
Federal Aid Type: CHBP, SWAP-HBP 
Total Cost: $700,000 
TIP Projects Modifications: None necessary 
Change: Change project description to “On S23, Over Mill Creek, S27 T74 R22” 
 
Sponsor: Jasper CCB 
Project: From NSNWR entrance road to S 80th Avenue W and from Red Rock Park in 
Monroe to Jasper Street and IA 163 interchange 
Federal Aid Amount: $1,461,000  
Federal Aid Type: DEMO, RTP, TAP 
Total Cost: $2,300,000 
TIP Projects Modifications: None necessary 
Change: Increase DEMO funding to $1,100,000, increase RTP funding to $795,115, 
increase the total project cost to $2,661,000, and change the project location to “Red 
Rock Prairie Trail from Neal Smith National Wildlife Refuge to Red Rock Park in Monroe”. 
 

For additional information, a copy of the amendments, or to submit comments contact the CIRTPA staff by 

telephone at (515) 334-0075 or via email at acollings@dmampo.org. The FFY 2021-2024 TIP and meeting access 

information is available on the CIRTPA website, http://cirtpa.org/. 

 

Public comments will be welcome at the meeting of the CIRTPA Joint Committee on Thursday, May 20, 2021 at 

9:30 a.m. to be held virtually via Go-To-Meeting.  
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